
From:   english-heritage.org.uk
Sent:   06 February 2015 12:05
To:     DC Consultation
Subject:        English Heritage advice on Application no(s) 15NP0008
Attachments:    15NP0008_EHRef_P00445753_L223549.doc

Dear Mr Stanworth,  

Please find attached our advice on the following site -  

Hesleyside Hall, Bellingham, Hexham, Northumberland, NE48 2LA Application 
No(s):15NP0008  

Yours sincerely,  

Claire Botham on behalf of Martin Lowe
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas
E-mail:
English Heritage is changing into two organisations. 

From Spring 2015, we shall become Historic England, a government service 
championing England's heritage and giving expert, constructive advice, and the 
English Heritage Trust, a charity caring for the National Heritage Collection 
of more than 400 historic properties and their collections.

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal 
views which are not the views of English Heritage unless specifically stated. 
If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system and notify 
the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any 
way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to English Heritage may 
become publicly available.



Mr Chris Stanworth Direct Dial:   
Northumberland National Park Authority Direct Fax:    
Eastburn     
South Park Our ref: W: P00445753   
Hexham     
Northumberland     
NE46 1BS     

6 February 2015   

Dear Mr Stanworth

Notifications under Circular 01/2001, Circular 08/2009 & 
T&CP (Development Management Procedure) Order 2010
HESLEYSIDE HALL, BELLINGHAM, HEXHAM, NORTHUMBERLAND, NE48 2LA
Application No 15NP0008

Thank you for your letter of 4 February 2015 notifying English Heritage of the scheme 
for planning permission relating to the above site. Our specialist staff have considered 
the information received and we do not wish to offer any comments on this occasion.

Recommendation

The application(s) should be determined in accordance with national and local 
policy guidance, and on the basis of your specialist conservation advice. 

It is not necessary for us to be consulted again on this application. However, if you 
would like further advice, please contact us to explain your request. We can then let 
you know if we are able to help further and agree a timetable with you.

Yours sincerely

Martin Lowe
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas
E-mail: 


